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We are rounding third base on our way to the end of the summer! At 

the start of August, we held our summer assembly—think of it as the 
World Series of workshops. Amid all the excitement, we passed a 

motion to propose to the General Service Conference adding a new 
question to the inventory section of the AA group pamphlet.  
 
Ah, inventory!  In our fellowship, individual members, groups, 

districts, and areas take inventories to figure out how effectively we're 

carrying the message. It’s like checking the scoreboard to see if we’re 
winning—except the prize is saving people from alcoholism and 

growth through service.   
 
If you’re reading this, congratulations! That means you’re part of the 
area, and we’d love to hear from you. Got something on your mind 

you think the area should take a look at? Send in your inventory 
question. You can pitch it to me at chair@cnca06.org, lob it to any 

Area Officer, or throw it to your trusty DCM or DCMC. 
 
Together, with open minds  and a bit of humility, we can seek and find 
the  truth of how faithfully we are walking our path in service to our 

fellowship. 
 
Drew B. 
CNCA 06 
Chair, Panel 75   
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